
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Drumbo Parish  
28th May 2023 

Mass Times 

Monday - Friday 9:30am 
Saturday 10.00am & Vigil 6.00pm 

 Sunday 9am & 11am  
Baptisms 12 Noon 

Contact Details 

Fr Michael 028 90812238 opt 5 
Parish Office 028 90812238 opt 2 
Email: drumbo@downandconnor.org 

Aslan Cubs 2yrs - 5yrs                    

Children are welcome with a                         
parent to take part in this                  

session on the 2nd Sunday of the Month 
in St Mochumma Room at 9am.  

 Back Sunday 11th June  

Carryduff Retirement Association                          
29th: NO fit club  
1st June: Health Walk Holywood leaving Church 
car park10.15 am. 
2nd June: Craft @ 10.15 am 
6th June:  Monthly Lunch Auld House meals must 
be rebooked with Maureen on 90814425  
Coming up 
Outing to Ulster American Folk Park 28th June. 
Contact Bernadette  90812449 for info & booking. 
Membership fees now due.  

Cemetery Sunday 2023                                                                                                       

Drumbo & Carryduff Cemetery Sunday                
Sunday 11th June after 11am Mass.                    

Hannahstown Cemetery  28 May 3.00pm 

PATHWAYS TO THE FUTURE 
This weekend we celebrate the great feast of          
Pentecost, when the Holy Spirit came down upon 
the apostles.  In an instant a group of frightened 
disciples were empowered to go out and                       
proclaim God’s amazing dream for the world - 
the Good News of Jesus Christ!  

When we read about Pentecost and the birth of 
the Church in the Acts of the Apostles, we find 
inspiration for where we are as a Church here in 
Ireland today.  We know that we have come to a 
fork in the road.  We can’t keep going the way 
we were, we have to head out on a new pathway. 

In Down & Connor the Pathways to the Future 
project is charting the next steps on this                     
journey.  We have to be realistic - change is          
inevitable.  There will be new ways of working 
in our parishes and communities.  But this isn’t 
something to be afraid of.  God still has a dream 
for our Church.  He wants us to be filled with the 
Spirit and willing to go out and share the Gospel 
with others.  He wants us to be generous, loving 
and inclusive, welcoming everyone into his          
family.  And he wants us to be confident that 
each of us - lay women and men, clergy and              
religious - has a part to play in renewing our                      
parishes, the diocese and building up the                              
Kingdom of God.   

To find out more we encourage 
you to read Bishop McKeown’s 
Pastoral Letter available on 
www.downandconnor.org or 
www.pathwaystothefuture.org  

S V.P Senior Citizens Annual Trip  
Wed 14th June 2023. 

'A Trip up the Antrim Coast.' 

Leaving church carpark at 10.00am, Returning  
7.15 pm. Bookings after all masses this weekend. 

Down and Connor 

Living Church Vacancy 

Assistant Director 

For more info check out the Diocesan Website 


